

Statement by Delegation of Myanmar During the 16th Session of the Universal Periodic Review Working Group on Cameroon 1 May 2013, Geneva

Mr. President,

- My delegation would like to express our appreciation to the delegation of Cameroon for its comprehensive national report and for the constructive engagement in the UPR process.
- We are pleased to note that the report was prepared through a broadbased consultation process.
- We also note with appreciation that Cameroon has adopted a national human rights education programme.
- My delegation would like to make the following recommendation:
 - o To further enhance the human rights training programmes for law enforcement officials and other relevant stakeholders.

I thank you Mr. President.